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Welcome to 6LT - your final year at Woodlands Primary School! 
 
Hello everyone! I am Miss Tyrer, and I am delighted to be entering my 7th year of teaching at 
Woodlands. I cannot wait to spend another year as part of such an exciting and creative school, and I 
am thrilled to be continuing my journey as a Year 6 teacher and as a phase leader for Year 5 and 
Year 6. 
 
I have a real passion for Maths, and I am incredibly proud to be Maths subject leader at Woodlands. 
Even though I found the subject a challenge when I was at school, I love teaching children to become 
confident mathematicians, able to apply their understanding of mathematical concepts to challenging 
problems. I also wonder how many children in 6LT can beat my TTRockstars speed this year! 

When I am not in school, I am often busy renovating my very first home which I bought last July (and 
is still very much work in progress!), and trying to stop my pet cat – Hugo – from destroying the 
place! I also really enjoy going to concerts, and spending time with family and friends.  

I believe that in order to succeed it is vital to work as a team and support one another through all of 
the exciting challenges a new year can bring. I cannot wait to get to know you all better and learn all 
about your hopes, dreams and aspirations! 
 


